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The Data Protection Act 1998  Fair Processing Notice 

The purpose of this Fair Processing Notice is to inform you of the use that will be made of your personal data, 
as required by the Data Protection Act 1998.

The local authority in England (or in Wales as the case may be) is the data controller in respect of any 
personal data that you provide when you complete this zoo inspection form. The information that you provide 
may be used by the local authority in its consideration of issuing or amending a zoo licence in accordance with 
the Zoo Licensing Act 1981 (ZLA). The local authority may be required to release information, including 
personal data and commercial information, on request under the Environmental Information Regulations 2004 
(EIRs) or the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA). However, local authorities will not permit any 
unwarranted breach of confidentiality nor act in contravention of their obligations under the Data Protection 
 Act 1998 (DPA). 

Where the zoo, to which this inspection report applies, is owned by the local authority, the local authority must 
send a copy of the completed form to Defra (in accordance with section 13(2) of the ZLA) where the zoo is 
situated in England, or to the Welsh Government where the zoo is situated in Wales. Defra or the Welsh 
Government (as the case may be) may use the information contained in the form to ensure that local 
authorities are carrying out their duties correctly in accordance with the ZLA. 

Defra and the Welsh Government are also subject to the EIRs and the FOIA and so may be required to 
release information, including personal data and commercial information, on request. However, as above, 
Defra and the Welsh Government will not permit any unwarranted breach of confidentiality nor act in 
contravention of their obligations under the DPA. 

 

 








